
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter  2         Tuesday 27th September 2016 

Reminders 

For those of you who 

have not already done 

so, please could you send 

back your OV7 Annual 

Parent Consent Form as 

soon as possible. 

Please share the Home-

School Agreement with 

your child and return the 

slip as soon as possible. 

Y1 have their class 

assembly on Friday 

7th October. 

Heads’ Update 

Today in assembly the children were 

reminded that 3 consecutive whistle 

blows are used to signal an 

emergency. This signal means we 

need the children to come into school 

straight away. In the event of an 

emergency, at drop off times, it is 

useful for you to also be aware of this. 

 

 

Please come along and 

support our Macmillan 

Coffee Morning this Friday, 

30th September, at 9am. All 

donations of cake will be 

gratefully received.  

 

Harvest Festival 

       We will be holding our Harvest Festival assembly on 

Tuesday 4
th

 October.  

The collection this year will go to Watford and Three Rivers 

Refugee Partnership (WTRRP). The WTRRP offers practical 

and emotional support in West Hertfordshire to asylum-

seekers, refugees and those with no recourse to public 

funds (NRPF), many of whom are destitute and homeless.  

Urgently needed supplies include: cereal, biscuits, jam, can 

openers, sponge puddings, tinned meat & fish and tinned 

fruit & vegetables. 

Thank you. 

http://www.wtrrp.org.uk/ 

                         

Today Miss Shah led a special 

assembly to celebrate 

‘Rickmansworth Park World Day of 

Languages’. Thank you to all of the 

families who sent in contributions in 

their home language. 

http://www.wtrrp.org.uk/

